
NETWORK OPPORTUNITIES REPORT FOR 

17th April 2018 LAF MEETING 

 

COUNTRYSIDE FOR ALL 

1. Forestry Commission 

1.1. Countryside For All Leaflets 

Unfortunately we will not have the leaflets available for the Leicester Choice Unlimited event 11th 

April 2018, as there are some site improvements required at Jaguar Lount Wood. The audit of the 

three sites has been completed. Further surveys will need to take place once the improvements 

have been undertaken. The survey of the three routes took 7 days (21 people days). John Howells, 

Forestry Commission staff and volunteers all helped with the process. 

We are currently investigating how the leaflets can be funded due to the leaflet production being in 

the 2018/19 financial year. 

1.2. Changing Places toilets  

A meeting will be set up to progress this after the Countryside For All leaflets have been designed 

and printed. 

1.3. Adapted Bikes for the disabled 

Discussions relating to this will take place following the outcome of the Changing Places Toilets. 

2. Choice Unlimited 2018 

Both Lincolnshire and Rutland County Council have contributed towards a table and the electrics at 

the Leicester event. So we will have a joint display with their LAFs. We are still waiting for a response 

from Leicester City Council to see if they will fund a table. It will be a shame if we cannot include the 

City parks on our display. All the Physical Activity Development Officers have been asked to forward 

their Walking for Health leaflets and Dementia Friendly Walk leaflets for us to promote. The 

Countryside For All sub group of the Lincolnshire and Rutland LAFs are investigating funding for a 

table at the 2019 Choice Unlimited event, where they hope to have a joint display with the 

Leicestershire LAF. 
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